
Olathe West Families- 

I hope everyone had a great spring break. It's nice to have the kids back in the building and this week 
seemed to fly by very fast!  The spring usually goes quick and we will have many events between now 
and the end of the year!  Things coming soon include prom, exhibition night, awards nights, senior 
signing ceremony, and of course graduation.  We will be full speed ahead through the end of May! Good 
luck to our students participating in activities and athletics this weekend! Track, dance, baseball, and 
softball are all competing or performing - Go Owls! 

Things you need to know this week: 

1. Senior Parents - See attached flyer if you would like to purchase a graduate brick to be installed 
around the owl sculpture near the commons entrance.  They make a great graduation gift from mom 
and dad or even grandparents! Many families have added their grad to the legacy courtyard! Get your 
order in today! 

2. Prom - April 12th! Prom will be at Pinstripes/Prairie Fire from 8-11pm! This is a junior and senior 
event!  

Some good news!  Senior Calum Lynn was accepted into the US Naval Academy! Calum is our first 
student from Olathe West to be accepted into an academy in school history!  Congrats, Calum!  Our 
junior ACT test scores from February look great at first glance.  We have many above 30 and even had a 
perfect ACT score from that day.  I am super proud of our students and teachers for the continued 
academic growth! 

Have a great weekend! 

Holler if you need me. 

Jay Novacek 
Principal 

  

 
 
Attachments: 

Brick_Flyer_-_2025.pdf 

https://storage.googleapis.com/pt04-1/messages/attachments/71c085f82264635b7c61d0fc822dcb36/Brick_Flyer_-_2025.pdf

